Waltham Police Department
“Protecting and Serving With Pride”
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Kevin O’Connell

Keith D. MacPherson
Deputy Chief

Chief of Police

July 19, 2018

Director Kade Crockford,

Public records request related to the use of facial-recognition
products or services:

The Waltham Police Department has no plans for, acquisition of,
and/or use of facial-recognition technology. The Waltham Police
department does not have products or services like Amazon
Rekognition, Microsoft Face API, or NEC NeoFace.

The Waltham Police department has had no communications with
any representative of any vendor offering any facial-recognition
product or service. Therefor we have no records that are responsive

to your request.

If you have questions please contact me at (781) 314-3591 or
drusso@police.waltham.ma.us

Respectfully submitted,
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Captain Donald A. Russo
Community Services Division
Waltham Police Department



